Stewardship Council Meeting MINUTES March 14, 2022 7:00pm St. Anne's

Present: Bob Stall, Carolyn Stall, Debbie Rhodes, Laura Doherty (via Zoom), Chris Banks, Deacon Bill, Fr. Peter, Fr. Joe, Joanne Wall, Jackie Butterfield and Rich Chenell

Absent: Vladimir Lemaine, Jackie Welham, Beth Anne Frechette, Zonia Urizandi and Sue Gormley

Guest: No guests from other councils

Opening Prayer – we all read Parish Prayer

All participated in Here & Now

Minutes from February 15, 2022 meeting accepted.

Agenda Items

- 1. Msgr. McGread Conference March 16th & 17th Pray for those attending Vladimir, Eileen Faber, Gail Poulter and Kiki leaving tomorrow
- 2. Easter A Journey of Joy! Walking with Jesus
 - Debbie handed out final weekly summary; priests have received weekly announcements; Prayer journey themes will be in Prayers of the Faithful; banner is in; Posters to change out weekly theme printed; bulletin weekly inserts done; ministry leaders have been given the heads up;
 - Speakers at Masses on April 2nd & 3rd to read script that has been drafted to introduce Journey of Joy:
 - o 4:00pm Jackie B
 - o 8:30am Jackie W
 - o 10:30am Rich Chenell
 - If we need someone for 5:00pm Mass for confirmation class, Isabelle Doherty can speak
- 3. Pentecost Parish Picnic
 - Organizational meeting held on April 12th was well attended. Jenna Canfield volunteered to coordinate; various people and groups volunteered to head up
 - o Both Sunday Masses will be at St. Anne's
 - o Games/Entertainment
 - o Food/Beverages
 - o Publicity/Recruiting
 - Decorating
 - Logistics
 - o History

Open Meeting

o Tithing/Stewardship Card for pews – Debbie has prepared and has been reviewed by clergy, staff. Will be laminated and put in pews.

- Rich Chenell asked John Lynch to attend but had last minute family matter; will try to attend future meeting.
- o Need volunteers to attend PPC meeting on 3/21/22 and FinCom on 3/28

Other Business

- Monthly anointing of the sick at Masses has been well received article in April newsletter will discuss this blessing
- Consider having hybrid zoom meeting available for those who cannot make meetings in person Rich will look into cost of speakers
- o As Online Giving is changed to final merged parish version, some parishioners may need to re-sign up. This will be announced in bulletin and at mass.
- Deacon Bill asked that the Landings informational cards be put in the pews for Holy week.

Closing Prayer - Deacon Bill

Next Meeting is Monday, June 6th at 7pm at St. Catherine's (the April 11th meeting has been canceled)

Submitted by: Carolyn Stall